Blal M Richard Jankiewicz

Susan Joseph-Tavylor;

Chief Hearing Officer
Office of the State Engineer
901 S. Stewart St. , ste 2002

Carson City, NV 89701

Dear Susan Joseph-Taylor,

_‘.ﬂ- 1339 Saddie Hom Ridge
7l Mesquite NV 89034-1032

Nov. 29, 2011

I feel as though I am writing this letter for nothing. The,

public knows that your minds (and big money) are set on thisé

crazzy idia of a water pipe-line,

We are not for it.

How about this: Tas Vegas has a RUILDING CONSTRUCTION

E_
MORATORIUM. It would save the expense of the stupid pipelins,

raise the values of the existing homes in Las Vegas, preserve

the Counties North of Clark County and drive a lot of Crack-

Pots out of Nevada.

Thank you,

Richard J. Jankiewicz.

{3 concerned Citizen).



